
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
 
Kiran Patel, New Owner of Pine Valley Grocery, has presented a 2020 Alcoholic 
Beverage Application for Off Premise Consumption License for Retail Malt 
Beverage, and Retail Wine.  All application requirements set out by Cook County’s 
Alcoholic Beverage Ordinance have been met and fees have been paid.   
 
 
Chairman will need a motion to approve the County Clerk issuing Pine Valley 
Grocery a 2020 Alcoholic Beverage License. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vicki Parrish, County Clerk December 4, 2019 

Pine Valley Grocery -Alcoholic Beverage License  

 

   VIII-A  



PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Cook County 

Board of Commissioners will hold a Public 

Hearing for the purpose of issuing an 

Alcoholic Beverage License for retail malt 

and wine off premise consumption  to Kiran 

Patel, Pine Valley Grocery, 3595 Hwy 76, 

Adel, Georgia.   The Public Hearing will be 

held on December 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at 

the Cook County Administrative Building, 

1200 S. Hutchinson Ave., Adel, Georgia 

 

In accordance with the provisions of the 

Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, 

any disabled person planning to attend the 

Public Hearing may contact Vicki Parrish, 

County Clerk, 24 hours in advance of the 

meeting at 229-896-2266 and indicate their 

time of arrival in order to have a staff 

member assist them to the meeting room. 

 


